
PIRATE NEWSLETTER
December 2023

February 2019   |   Vol. 1   |   Issue 1

 20951 Detroit Rd., Rocky River OH, 44116

 440-356-6000

 www.rrcs.org

Rocky River High School Rob Winton, Principal
Brian Gergely & Miranda DiCarro, Assistant Principals
Mark Wagner, Director of Athletics & Activities

Winter Break
Rocky River High School will be closed for Winter Break from Friday, December 22, 2023 through 
Friday, January 5, 2024. School will resume on January 8, 2024. We hope everyone has a safe and 
enjoyable holiday season. 

Important Dates
December 13 | 7:00pm
RRHS Holiday Instrumental Concert

December 19 | 7:00pm
RRHS Holiday Choir Concert

December 22 - January 7
Winter Vacation

January 8
School Resumes

January 11 | 7:00pm
Spring Sports Preseason Meeting

January 15
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day (No School)

January 16 | 7:00pm
Grade 9 & 10: Parent Meeting, Career & College 
Planning/Financial Aid

January 19
End of 2nd Quarter

January 22
Teacher Record Day (No School)

Counselor Corner
We encourage you to visit the Counselor Tab and the Counselor Corner page on the RRHS website throughout 
the school year for valuable resources and information.

RRHS COUNSELORS

Jeff Petrulis	 Sarah Blatnik	 Candace McMahon 
Counselor for last names A-G	 Counselor for last names H-0	 Counselor for last names P-Z 
petrulis.jeffrey@rrcs.org	 blatnik.sarah@rrcs.org	 mcmahon.candace@rrcs.org

Class Scheduling for 2024-2025
Class registration for the 2024-2025 school year will begin in early February. As with past years, all 
students will schedule their classes through our online portal. The scheduling window will open at 
midnight on February 7, 2024 and will close on February 13, 2024. The scheduling window is open 24 
hours per day. We will send more information, including links, as the date nears.  

Lifeguard Certification
RRHS will offer an American Red Cross Lifeguard Training class this spring. If interested, please review 
this informational link.

Summer Physical Education Classes
Students interested in completing physical education coursework over the summer can register via 
this link. 

PSAT Scores
All students in grades 9-11 who took the fall admittance of the PSAT should have access to their 
scores through the College Board’s portal linked here. If you have questions please contact your child’s 
counselor.
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